
-----Original Message----- 
From: States Attorney <statesattorney@shelbycounty-il.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 26, 2021 1:12 PM 
To: 'Shelby County Treasurer - Erica Firnhaber' <shcotre@shelbycounty-il.com>; 'Jessica Fox' 
<shcoclerk@shelbycounty-il.com> 
Subject: Notice of termination of phone service 
 
 
We received a notice that our phone bill has not been paid and is going to be shut off.  Kayla sent 
it for payment on the 7th. 
 
 
Nichole Kroncke  
 
Shelby County State's Attorney 
301 E. Main Street 
Shelbyville, IL 62565 
(217) 774-5511  
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